
 

 

Firstly, well done to this half term’s House Cup winners—  
Saint Peter’s, the race is now on to be the overall end of year 

champions. 

We’ve had a short but jam packed start to the Summer Term, 
I think everyone is ready for the break. Don’t forget we have a 

PD day on Monday 2nd June, but we look forward to seeing 
you all back in school on the Tuesday. We’d also like to re-

mind you all that there will be both Forest School for Class 1 
and Nursery, and Swimming for Class 2 and 3 on Tuesday 3rd 

June and these children will need their Forest School and 
swimming kits in school please. 

We have started to noƟce more and more children in school 
not wearing the correct uniform. We would be grateful if all 

children could adhere to the dress code which includes wear-
ing black shoes. We also do not want to see children wearing 

a lot of makeup in school please.  

Finally, students in Class 3 should have come home today with 
a leƩer regarding this year’s residenƟal trip to Wilderhope 

Manor. We are very excited to be running this trip again for 
children in Year 5 and 6. If you require more informaƟon, 

please do not hesitate to contact the school office. 

I hope you all have a wonderful Half Term! 

23.05.25 Break up for Half Term 

02.06.25 PD Day 

03.06.25 Back to School 

17.06.25 Church Stretton Yr 6 Small School 
Induction Afternoon 

01.07.25 Church Stretton Yr 6 Taster Day 

01.07.25 Ludlow Secondary Yr 6 Induction Day 

04.07.25 Sports Day 

07 & 
08.07.25 

BishopÕs Castle Community College   
Yr 6 Induction Days 

18.07.25 Break up for the Summer Holidays 

18.06.25 Collection from Wilderhope          
Year 5 and 6 

17.06.25 Residential Stay at Wilderhope   
Year 5 and 6 

Monday  PD Day 

Tuesday  Meatballs or Pasts Bake 

Wednesday  Farmhouse Breakfast 

Thursday  Roast Pork or a Selection of 
Wraps 

Friday  Pizza, Fish or Burger and Chips 

Daily Jacket Potato with a selection 
of toppings. 

 

Class 1— Ellie and Imogen 
Class 2— Layla and Larna-Rae 

Class 3—  Annabelle and Archie D 
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A massive shout out to our wonderful Netballers, who have 
been over to Shrewsbury Sport’s Village for the County Fi-

nals this week. The team has gone from strength to strength 
over the last 3 tournaments with all members working con-

sistently together listening the their coaches and also to 
each other. They have amazed everyone by remaining un-
beaten throughout the enƟre compeƟƟon, they should be 

incredible proud of themselves. So a huge congratulaƟons to 
our COUNTY CHAMPIONS! 




